
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Mayor Bonnette and Members of Council 
 

FROM: Laura Loney, Senior Heritage Planner 
Planning & Development 
 

DATE: April 14, 2021 
 

MEMORANDUM NO.: PD-2021-0017 
 

RE: 2020 Approvals under the Heritage Delegation By-law 
 

 

PURPOSE OF THE MEMORANDUM: 

To update Council on approvals given by the Commissioner of Planning & Development 
through delegated authority as approved by Council through the Heritage Delegation 
By-law. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 

On May 25, 2020, Council adopted By-law No.2020-0030, the Heritage Delegation By-
law. With this By-law, Council delegates power under the Ontario Heritage Act for 
certain types of alterations to properties designated under Part IV and Part IV of the 
Ontario Heritage Act to the Commissioner of Planning & Development. 
 
 
COMMENTS: 

Per Part V, Section 7 of the Heritage Delegation By-law, staff are to provide a list of 
approvals under the Heritage Delegation By-law on a semi-annual basis. Appendix A 
attached to this memorandum lists the projects that were approved in 2020 following the 
adoption of the By-law in May 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CONCLUSION: 

The Commissioner of Planning & Development has exercised delegated authority as 
granted by Council on the projects subject to approval under the Ontario Heritage Act. 
 
Reviewed and approved by, 

 

Bronwyn Parker, Director of Planning Policy 

 

John Linhardt, Commissioner of Planning and Development 

 

Chris Mills, Acting Chief Administrative Officer 


